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NOTICE	TO	RECEIVE	PUBLIC	COMMENTS	

	
	PROPOSED	GROUNDWATER	WELL	ASSISTANCE	PROGRAM	

 
 
The Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District (POSGCD) is currently 
receiving public comments on the proposed Groundwater Well Assistance Program 
(GWAP).  The POSGCD includes all land and property within the counties of 
Milam and Burleson.  The proposed GWAP and supporting materials are available 
at the District’s office at 310 E Ave. C, Milano, Texas, or on the District’s website 
at www.posgcd.org.  The District will hold a public hearing on the proposed GWAP 
January 9, 2018 at the Board meeting of that same date, at the District’s office at 
310 E. Avenue C, Milano, Texas. Public comments on the GWAP will be accepted 
by the District through January 9, 2018 at the District’s office, by mail, or email, 
or at the public hearing.  For more information, please contact the District at 310 E. 
Avenue C, Milano, Texas, or by mail at P.O. Box 92, Milano, Texas, 76556, by 
email at admin@posgcd.org, by fax at 512-455-9909, or by phone at 512-455-9900.	

	

	

	


